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For the attention of Rebecca Halliwell 
 

Proposal: Kitchen and sun room extensions to sides. 
Location: The Beeches Waddington Road Clitheroe BB7 2HN 

Grid Ref: 374129 - 442357 
 
With regard to your letter dated the 28th April 2016 
 
The Highway Development Control Section does not have any objections regarding 
the proposed Kitchen and sun room extensions * and are of the opinion that the 
proposed development should have a negligible impact on highway safety and 
highway capacity in the immediate vicinity of the site.  
 
The Highway Development Control Section recommends the following condition as 
part of the formal planning decision: - 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Stewart Gailey 
Highway Development Control Engineer 
 
 


